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May 21, 2018 
 
Council Member Paul Krekorian 
councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org  
 
RE:   Council File No. 16-0684-S2  
 Agenda May 23, 2018 
 Item 20  
 
Council Member Paul Krekorian, 
 
The Studio City Residents Association Board of Directors (SCRA) supported the motion of 
Council Members Wesson and Ryu that was heard by PLUM on May 15th, 2018.   
 
In order to clarify the request to the City Attorney and to make the notification to property owners 
consistent with other city required notification, the SCRA respectfully requests that the Los 
Angeles City Council amend the motion as follows:   
 
“Department of City Planning, in consultation with the City Attorney prepare a report to provide notice to 

all properties within a 500 foot radius of a development project site subject to the recently adopted Transit 

Oriented Communities Affordable Housing Incentive Program Guidelines.” 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
Alan Dymond, president 

Studio City Residents Association  

Cell 818-399-2343 

 

 

cc:  Council Member David E. Ryu  david.ryu@lacity.org  
       Council Member Herb Wesson, Jr. councilmember.wesson@lacity.org  

       Sharon Dickinson- Legislative Assistant, clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org) 
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